
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Year 4, talking about 

their first piano lesson 

this week with Mr. 

Wanford!
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https://www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2019/09/esafety_newsletter_parents_aut19.pdf
https://www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2019/09/DITTO-June-2019.pdf
https://dashboard.clubbly.co.uk/
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admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk
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